Important

Children must bring their reading book into school every day. When it is their PE day your child must come to school in their PE kit with trainers, Pumps need to stay in school for indoor lessons.

Our PSHE focus this half term is all about healthy lifestyles and minds. It is important for our health to get outside as much as possible when the days are warmer and brighter.

In art we will be exploring the work of an African artist called Martin Bullinya.

Spring term has been great fun. Children have been working hard and getting ready to sit their SATs next half term. We went on a trip to a local church which the children found really interesting.

In Geography this term we are starting a topic 'Where would you rather live, the UK or Africa?'

Year 2 Newsletter Summer



In English we are focussing our learning around the story 'Lila and the secret of rain' which will also link to our Geography topic about Africa.

In Science we will be learning about animals and their habitats. This is going to involve lots of outdoor research in the warmer weather!

In Maths, we will learn about time,
Support your children by asking them to tell you the time at home.